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Re: Prescription Relief  Program   
 
 
You may have recently faced a change in your health or prescription benefits plan. 

While you no longer have health coverage, you are still able to get discounts on your 

prescriptions. You can now use the Prescription Relief Program powered by Optum 

Perks. The Optum Perks Prescription Relief Program is a free prescription discount 

service that gives you access to savings on prescriptions, and continued access to 

home delivery (where applicable) if your health coverage has run out. This program is 

not insurance.  

 

To use this discount, simply show your current benefits card and a prescription from 

your doctor at any network pharmacy, just like you did during the time you had 

coverage. 

 

 Do not throw away your existing prescription benefits card. You should keep 
using this every time you fill a prescription. 

 If you no longer have a prescription benefits card, you may visit 
perks.optum.com/prp and print, text, or email an Optum Perks card. You can 
then use this digital card each time you fill a prescription. This card is not 
insurance.  

 

The card will run a discounted price that will save you money on your prescriptions. This 

amount will not count towards a deductible. Think of it as a discount to the cash price on 

the prescription.  

You can save on prescription medications, which include brand-name, generic, and 

doctor-prescribed over-the-counter drugs. The covered network includes over 60,000 

pharmacies, including major chains and local stores. 

This program is not insurance.  
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